
From: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
To: Phillips, Katherine A. <PHILLIKA@dhec.sc.gov>

Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/18/2015 7:25:31 PM
Subject: RE: DHEC Grant Application requires Governor's Signature

Katie,

Sorry, yes - a 72-hour turnaround time on a grant is logistically unreasonable; we'll work on a signature and get back 
with you tomorrow afternoon. In the interim, I would call HRSA and see if they'll accept certification Monday if the 
grant is otherwise submitted Friday.

Best,

Josh

From: Phillips, Katherine A. [mailto:PHILLIKA@dhec.sc.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2015 2:39 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Cc: Pisarik, Holly; Baker, Josh
Subject: Re: DHEC Grant Application requires Governor's Signature

Hi Katherine,

Do you anticipate any issues with getting this document signed by tomorrow? As I mentioned before, DHEC has to 
submit this grant on Friday.

Thanks for your help!
Katie

Sent from my iPhone

On Nov 16, 2015, at 9:33 AM, Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Done and done.

Joshbaker@gov.sc.gov

From: Phillips, Katherine A. [mailto:PHILLIKA@dhec.sc.gov]
Sent: Monday, November 16, 2015 9:20 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine; Pisarik, Holly
Subject: FW: DHEC Grant Application requires Governor's Signature

I cannot locate Josh's email address. Can you please forward to him as necessary. Thanks!

From: Phillips, Katherine A.
Sent: Monday, November 16, 2015 9:13 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>; 'Pisarik, Holly' <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov> 
Subject: DHEC Grant Application requires Governor's Signature

Katherine,
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As I mentioned, DHEC has to submit the attached form signed by the Governor or her designee as part of 
HIV Aids Program grant. The deadline to submit the grant application is Friday, November 20, 2015. Can 
you please have this document signed and returned to me by close of business on Thursday, November 
19, 2015 so we can include it as part of our grant application.

For reference, I have included a copy of the document the Governor signed last year.

Please let us know if you have any questions about this grant or this document.

Thanks,
Katie

Katie Phillips
Director of Legislative Affairs
SC Department of Health and Environmental Control
2100 Bull Street
Office (803) 898-9119
Mobile (803) 530-5679
Katie.Phillips@dhec.sc.gov
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